Jennifer Vinnard

Speculations about this proposed methanol plant supposedly displacing coal burning plants is
absolutely ludicrous and unfounded! Not one single coal to methanol plant has agreed to reduce or
stop production, and with China's high demand, it's foolish to approve the permit with zero
indication that even 1 coal to methanol plant would be closed...it's a scam, and people who actually
live here are finally realizing that. 4.6 million tons of ghg emissions PER YEAR, which is still not
an accurate estimate, highly underestimated, regardless it is NOT the direction we need for our
state, our country, our planet. China will reap the rewards while Kalama, Cowlitz County,
Washington and the world suffer the consequences! NWIW has been consistent on one
thing..lies..ignoring their intentions to use the methanol for fuel, the pollution, the negative impacts
on tourism, the amount of fracked gas it'd need daily, on and on the cons go, ultimately there's
nothing about this proposed methanol plant that fits our environmental standards and goals, this
would set us back for decades! More people oppose this project than support it, and we need
Ecology to do what's best for Kalama and Washington, PLEASE deny the permit! We're counting
on you :-) Thank you



